
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Project Courtesy Notice 
 Upcoming Transmission Line Work  

                   

                           

Upcoming Activities  

Dear Neighbor, 

Over the next several months, National Grid and its contractors 
will be working within the right-of-way near your home or 
business.  

Starting soon, crews will conduct field data collections including 
soil borings, survey work, and vegetation maintenance such as 
tree clearing. This work is being done to support a future 
proposed project involving transmission line structure 
replacements and the relocation of a substation in the area. 

In order to obtain the necessary information, personnel will be 
conducting their work within National Grid’s right-of-way that is 
accessed via the PSNH/Eversource substation off St Johnsbury 
Rd, Littleton, NH and the National Grid switchyard off Dam Rd, 
Monroe, NH.  

During these activities there will be an increase of vehicles and 
team members within the area. Our employees and consultants 
are expected to wear their required personal protection equipment 
(PPE), including hard hats, high visibility vests and photo ID’s.  

Work will occur primarily between the hours of 7:00 A.M. to 5:00 
P.M. Monday through Friday.  

Truck traffic will use caution while on the streets in your area 
leading to the access points.  

If you have any questions or would like further information on 
construction activities specific to its proximity to your home or 
business, please contact me at 
sfalkengren@watkinsstrategies.com or 603- 721-2032.   

Sincerely, 

Syrena Falkengren,  

Stakeholder Specialist  

National Grid 
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Example Soil Boring Machine 
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